
 

 

10 November 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Secondary School Run 

I hope this letter finds you well. I wanted to write to you with an opportunity that has been 
presented from the York School Sports Network that pupils can get involved in. With the absence 
of us being able to compete across schools in sport, this initiative has been offered and would be 
great to see many pupils getting involved.  

Due to the current pandemic, many of the inter school competitions have been cancelled including 
the cross country. We are looking to run a virtual competition against other schools and this half 
terms challenge is a distance run. 

All you need to do to, is run the following distance for your age: 

Year 7&8 - 2.5km 

Year 9/10/11 – 3.5km 

Then, enter your time by logging on to www.koboca.co.uk and entering the username and 
password below or use the following link: 

School Username Password URL 

The Vale of York 
Academy 

The15 646f77f4423
0 

https://www.koboca.co.uk/secondary-virtual-
run4/?q=3e2f4ab1&s=2101d910  

To encourage people to stay active in these unprecedented times, York 
School Sports network are providing 1 x Fitbit Ionic to one student who 
enters a virtual competition across the city schools before Christmas. THIS 
WILL BE SELECTED AT RANDOM SO IS NOT FOR THE FASTEST TIME. ALL 
YOU NEED TO DO IS ENTER TO BE IN WITH A CHANCE TO WIN A FITBIT 
IONIC. 

Good luck! Any questions or support needed please contact myself, Mr 
Rampling at school.  

Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mr M Rampling 
Head of PE and Enrichment 
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